
 
 
 
 
 
Racetrack holding job fair. 
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The management team for the Fort Erie Live Racing Consortium is pleased to 
announce their first annual Job Fair which will take place on Saturday, March 26.  
There are over 30 positions that need to be filled before the 114th live racing 
season gets underway on May 7.  Those people who are interested in applying 
are asked to bring their resume, including references, to the Racetrack's 
clubhouse between 10 a.m. and  2 p.m. 

Departments with available jobs include; Maintenance, Food and Beverage, 
Security and Administration.  Since many of the positions are seasonal, students 
looking for summer employment may find the job fair of tremendous value.  

"We have such a wide range of positions available, everything from dishwashers 
to accounting clerks," said Greg Claroni, the track's human resource manager.  

"It's a great feeling to confidently open the doors to the local community and 
encourage employment, especially when the venue is such a huge part of our 
town's history." 

Not only will the race track be accepting resumes for current available positions 
but management will also be accepting resumes in order to prepare for jobs that 
may become available in the future. 

"We are optimistic that the job fair will have a large turnout," said chief operating 
officer, Rick Cowan.  

"It acknowledges our commitment to the 2011 season and the great year that we 
have planned," he added. 
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